
      LH WEST News        
At Licking Heights West, we will work together to be respectful and responsible learners.              

             

 

 
 

 

Appropriate Clothes with Names 
  During this time of rapidly changing 

weather, temperatures can vary greatly 

from morning to afternoon. The 

students are out for recess during the 

cooler parts of the day, while the 

predicted “highs” are often not 

reached until after school is out. 

Please make sure your child has a 

sweater or jacket every day to help 

keep him/her comfortable all day. 

Names on the inside of these 

garments will help us match lost 

articles to their owners including 

lunch boxes and backpacks. 

 

School Fees                   

Please remember to pay school 

fees. Kindergarten is $10.00. 1st – 

4th is $15.00 this year. Students 

will receive their grade card the 

first nine weeks. After that fees 

must be paid in order to receive it. 

 

 

Picture Retake Day!!! 

 
Lifetouch will be doing picture 

retakes on Oct. 12th if your student 

was absent or just started. 

Student Drop Off - Express      

 

 

 Students must not be dropped off 

until 8:40 a.m. They are counted 

tardy after 8:50 a.m. You will 

need to sign your child in at the 

office after that time.  

  
Pigeon Roost Farm – Kindergarten 

Field Trip!! 

Our Kindergarten classes will be 

going to Pigeon Roost Farm on 

Tuesday, October 18th. Parents will 

need to pack a disposable lunch. No 

lunch boxes. Make sure your child’s 

name and teacher is on the lunch bag. 

Cost is $8.50 per student (this 

includes admission and a pumpkin). 

Please send in exact amount if 

possible. 

 

 

 

Parent-Teacher 
Conferences 

 

5 – 8 p.m. 
 

Thursday, Oct. 6th 
Tuesday, Oct. 11th   

 

 

 

 

Informational Note: 
Licking Heights West does not have 

Halloween parties, treats, etc. Please 

enjoy these activities in your homes. 

Clean hands help keep students 

healthy 

 

Medical authorities cite over 

and over that hand washing 

and/or the use of germicidal gels 

is by far, the most helpful 

method to prevent the spread of 

germs. Teachers at West have 

students wash hands or use 

germicidal gels frequently 

during the day. 

 

 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Friday, October 14th  

 

Teacher Professional 

Work Day 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 Thurs., Oct. 6th  

Parent – Teacher 

Conferences 5 – 8   

 

  Tues., Oct. 11th  

Parent – Teacher 

Conferences 5 – 8  

 

  Wed., Oct. 12th  

 Picture Re-take Day 

 

  Fri., Oct. 14th   

 No School 

 

  Fri., Oct. 21st  

Report cards go home 

 

  Fri., Oct. 21st  

Otis Spunkmeyer Cookie 

Dough Sale Starts 


